
1 | P a g e  
 

 
 

Ms Susan Sinclair, Administrative Officer, 
Land Use Planning and Transportation Department, 
South Dublin County Council 
County Hall, 
Tallaght, 
Dublin 24. 
 

 

3rd March 2025 

Ref: Item 85887 – February 2025 Rathfarnham/ Templeogue/ Firhouse/ Bohrnabreena ACM  

 
Dear Ms Sinclair, 

I refer to your correspondence dated 17th February 2025 in relation to a motion passed 
at a recent meeting of the Rathfarnham/ Templeogue/ Firhouse/ Bohrnabreena Area 
Committee meeting.  
 
The NTA have no current plans to extend route S4 from UCD to Dún Laoghaire. 
However, we do plan to improve interchange between routes S4 and E2 at UCD, by 
working with the University to relocate the campus bus station closer to the stops for 
route E2 on the N11 road. The UCD Interchange will be developed as part of the Bray to 
City Centre CBC (Core Bus Corridor Scheme) which has just received planning consent 
from An Board Pleanála. 

I trust that the above is of assistance. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

_____________ 
Hugh Creegan, 
Chief Executive (Interim). 


